
Jeanie Bourke - Cumberland County Civic Center Enabling Projects Package 

Good Morning Jeanie,

As requested from our phone conversation this morning attached is the package we put together for projects we 
would like to do in the existing building before April 22, 2013 when we take over the entire building.  Each one 
of these projects is still part of the 100% Construction Documents which have been submitted for permit, but we 
have pulled out so they can be reviewed separately.  We have also sent a copy to Ben Wallace at the Fire 
Department per your request.  We look forward to speaking with you regarding these projects once you have had 
a chance to review and discuss with Tammy.

Thanks

Brian Larsen
CIANBRO Corporation
Cumberland County Civic Center Renovation
57 Center Street
Portland, ME 04101
Office: 207-221-8235
Fax: 207-221-8239
Cell: 860-462-4429
blarsen@cianbro.com

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
information that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient 
or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination 
of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, notify the sender 
immediately by return email and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 

From: Brian Larsen <BLARSEN@cianbro.com>
To: bwallace@portlandmaine.gov; JMB@portlandmaine.gov
Date: 2/20/2013 10:42 AM
Subject: Cumberland County Civic Center Enabling Projects Package
CC: michael.johanning@wbrcae.com; SWEST@cianbro.com; 

APASSMORE@cianbro.com; ...
Attachments: Enabling Projects for Phase II - Permit Requirement Items Drawings List.pdf
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